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NKADD Board of Directors,

As of April, we are preparing for our YE audit. 2025 Budgets are being prepared and
reviewed. 

I am excited for the new adventures to come working with the NKADD.  

Chris Korba
Director of Finance and Administration
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Through 04/30/24 NKADD has a
revenue of $30,945,029.00
Which is 120% of our expected
revenue.

State Funds 60.7%
Federal Funds 19.9%
Other Funds 14.8%
Local Funds 4.6%

Revenues and expenses will exceed our FY24 budget amounts.
When comparing our figures to this time last year, April sees a 22%
increase in revenues and a 75% increase in expenses.

Cash Balance 
of  

$6,287,154

(A 128% increase of $3,530,471  
from last April)

 April 2024

Accounts
Receivable Balance

of  $1,813,435

(A 37% decrease of $1,067,694
from last April)

Accounts Payable 
Balance of  
$425,015

(An 15% increase of $719,197
from last April)





THANK
YOU
For questions regarding the monthly
financials, please contact Chris Korba,
Interim Director of Finance and
administration at chris.korba@nkadd.org
or at 859-283-8160.

NKADD
22 Spiral Drive

Florence, KY 41042
859-283-18855

www.nkkadd.org


